
 
 

November 19, 2018 

 
Venetia Valley School 

Supplemental Construction Update 
Temporary Kinder Area Entrance Path 

On Monday 11/19/18, Alten Construction will be realigning the construction fences in 
preparation for the demolition of Building D, E, and F. This will close off access to the corridor 
leading to the kinder area. The new path of travel to enter the kinder area will take students 
and staff around the front of the East side of campus to the newly paved path leading into the 
kinder area, as shown above.  This fence configuration will stay in place for the duration of 
construction. 

Projected Dates of Work:  11/19/18 to End of Project 

 

 

If you have any questions, please contact Dr. Dan Zaich, Senior Director, Capital Improvements 
415-492-3285 or dzaich@srcs.org 

24-hour Construction Hotline: (888) 446-SRCS (7727) 
www.srcsbondprogram.org 

mailto:dzaich@srcs.org

